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The Saint John Police are asking for the public’s assistance in locating a missing
youth. 

It is reported that: 

Camryn Kernighan, 15, was last seen on November 13, 2024, in the John T.
McMillan Drive area. 

She is described as 5’7”, 160 lbs, black shoulder length hair and hazel eyes. She
was last seen wearing ripped jeans, a red Nike shirt, red/white shoes and carrying
a pink bookbag. Information has been received that she may be in St. Stephen.  

Police are concerned for her safety. 

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  contact  the  Saint  John Police  Force  at
1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous, contact Crimestoppers at
1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S.  
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